
extremism in this country. This conversation is timely in light of the recent tragedies affecting 
minority communities across the country. We hope the summit will provide an opportunity for 
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Promote and Support State Level Initiatives  
SPLC’s state teams often hear from a bipartisan set of elected officials, law enforcement, and 
community partners that they need additional support and resources in order to mitigate hate-
fueled violence. In SPLC’s five focus states, Alabama, Mississippi, Louisiana, Florida, and Georgia, 
we would be pleased to help organize a listening tour or field hearings for the administration and 
other stakeholders to hear from those working at the state and local levels to mitigate violence and 
find bipartisan solutions and best practices to build resilience and promote democratic values. 
During the prevention roundtable, for example, our Georgia team gave a short presentation about 
the state’s anti-political violence and threat mitigation table hosted by SPLC, including some of the 
recent events and planning that we have organized in Georgia’s pro-democracy space. These are 
efforts that could be replicated across other states with additional resources and support.  
 
Continue this Work 
The United We Stand Summit cannot be a one-time event. We agree with the administration’s 
roundtable hosts and moderators that addressing hate, violence, and extremism must become a 
routine part of a pro-democracy movement that outlives any single presidency. We strongly support 
a relaunch of the Domestic Policy Council-led Obama-era periodic interagency meeting with key 
stakeholders on these issues. And we very much hope the summit will help launch a long-term 
commitment to continue this work, including community-based follow-up field hearings and 
roundtables – hosted by administration and federal agency officials – to highlight evidence-based 


